
Dear [Salon Name] Team, 

As part of our ongoing commitment to client safety and well-being, we would like to remind you 

of important skin cancer prevention best practices that should be adhered to in our salon. 

Best Practices for Skin Cancer Prevention 

• Educate Clients: Provide information on the risks associated with UV exposure and the 

importance of skin protection. 

• Use Sunscreen: Offer a broad-spectrum SPF 30 or higher sunscreen to clients and 

encourage daily use. 

• Shade Options: Create shaded areas for outdoor services and recommend clients seek 

shade whenever possible. 

• Regular Skin Checks: Encourage clients to perform regular self-examinations for 

unusual moles or skin changes. 

• Protective Gear: Wear appropriate protective clothing and provide clients with hats or 

UV-protective garments during treatments. 

Conclusion 

By following these best practices, we can contribute to the prevention of skin cancer and 

promote the overall health of our clients. Thank you for your dedication to ensuring a safe and 

informed environment in our salon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Salon Name] 


